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The College has and continues to underline the importance of public health measures in force 
in Belgium and within the higher education sector specifically. The College's activities have all 
been adapted to meet those public health measures in the strictest possible manner. We 
routinely inform all students and staff of the latest measures which apply outside of College 
activities, and the need to follow them strictly in their personal lives, to protect each other and 
the community we live in.  
 
We regret that a few students have organised or participated in activities which do not comply 
with public health measures. All students have an individual personal responsibility to follow 
those measures strictly and fully. 
 
Contacts and cooperation between the Rector and the Mayor, and between the College’s 
administration and the city’s offices, are constant and extremely valuable. Cooperation covers 
a very wide range of issues and projects, from public health measures to cultural and charity 
events, ensuring that the traditional synergy and excellent relations between the College and 
the city are not only preserved but even expanded further.  
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